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June 20, 2019

Dear Community Member,

Thank you for your participation in the 22" annual S.A.E.C.O. Golf Tournament
held on May 16th, 2019. With your help and generosity, $17,150 was raised to
support the new Centre for Child & Adolescent Mental Health, bringing the total
raised by this longstanding event to over $545,000!

With 1 in 5 children and adolescents struggling with conditions such as anxiety
and depression, the demand for mental health services is higher than our health
system can accommodate, resulting in inadequate access to care.

That's why we are building a new Centre for Child and Adolescent Mental Health,
scheduled to open in 2021. As Micah explained during her moving speech about
her son Riley’'s depression — dealing with mental illness is a daily struggle. A new
Centre will provide thousands of young people and their families with crucial new
and enhanced services, including a walk-in clinic to make it easy for kids and
families to reach out for help sooner.

Thanks to the generosity of individuals and organizations in our community like
yours, more and more of these children will be able to access care and support for

their mental health needs.

We are incredibly grateful for the contributions received at this year's event and
look forward to what we can accomplish next year as we work together to build
healthier futures for children and shape the next chapter of child health and

wellness.

Sincerely,

Tawnia Butler
Associate, Community Initiatives & Events



